
Quinte Midwives 
11 Victoria Avenue 

Belleville, ON   K8N 1Z5 

Phone:  613-962-3000   

Fax: 613-771-0200 

 

New Registrant Position 

 

Quinte Midwives is looking for an outgoing, enthusiastic and dedicated New Registrant to join our 

practice in 2025. This position has the potential to become long-term and Partner track. 

 

Our team values diversity and recognizes the benefits for our practice and our clients. We are 

committed to creating a diverse environment and all qualified applicants will receive consideration 

for employment. We invite and encourage members of the IBPOC and LGBTQ2S+ communities, or 

who have a disability, to apply. 

 

We are a vibrant team of ten midwives working in a variety of caseload and call models that meet the 

personal and professional needs of each individual. We strive to be supportive, equitable, and flexible. 

Currently, we have privileges at Quinte Health – Belleville General, which is a level two hospital, 

where we practice with restricted scope. We have a home birth rate of approximately 20% and serve a 

growing Amish community, as well as a military community in Quinte West and an active surrogate 

community.  

 

Our clinic is centrally located in Belleville, serving the surrounding communities with a catchment of 

approximately a 45-60 minute drive in each direction. The Quinte region is a growing community 

with a small-town feel on the beautiful Bay of Quinte. Our catchment area includes the popular Prince 

Edward County which is an area known to be rich in arts and culture; boasting sand beaches, 

esteemed wineries, fine dining, hiking trails and music festivals. Join us and enjoy this thriving 

community! 

 

If you are interested in joining our practice, please send your résumé to Quinte Midwives: 

●​ By mail: 11 Victoria Avenue, Belleville, Ontario, K8N 1Z5 ATTN: Sarah Murtha, or  

●​ By email: sarah@quintemidwives.ca, or 

●​ By fax: 613-771-0200 ATTN: Sarah Murtha 

 

Only those invited for interviews will be contacted. This posting will remain up as long as the position 

is available.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely,  

Quinte Midwives  
 

  

mailto:sarah@quintemidwives.ca

